
PREP INCURSION TOYS OVER TIME 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

As part of our Global Studies unit the preps have been exploring toys, how they are made, what they 
are made from and how they move. 

Supreme Toys Incursion will be visiting on Friday 25 March where they will present to the students 
‘Toys over Time’. 

This session will enable the students to better understand how toys have evolved. They will be 
exploring how toys move, their cultural significance, and the materials they are made from. It is a 
hands-on experience which explores stories, facts, and technology through a range of iconic toys. 

We encourage you to discuss the experience with your child and investigate toys at home and toys 
you enjoyed throughout your childhood. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to email your class teacher. 

Yours sincerely, 

Elle Pelly Sally Savic 
Prep Coordinator Head of Junior School 


